
 
 
 

  

文萊分行  
BRUNEI BRANCH 

Chinese Ambassador Visit to Bank of China Brunei for 

CNY Visit 

On 2nd February 2022, Her Excellency, Yu Hong, Ambassador of the People’s 

Republic of China to Brunei Darussalam, visit to Bank of China Brunei to extend 

Chinese New Year greeting and wishes to all employees; and held discussions with 

General Manager Dr Li Feng and other relevant departments’ manager. General 

Manager Dr Li Feng thanked HE Ambassador Yu Hong for her visit and reported the 

Bank of China Brunei’ business performance in 2021, the good begin in January, the 

implementation of the 14th Five-Year Plan, and the 110th anniversary of Bank of China. 

HE Ambassador Yu Hong presented awards, together with a 30th anniversary’ 

commemorative cup of the establishment of diplomatic relations between China and 

Brunei to four employees who achieved outstanding performance in Bank of China 

Brunei. She also congratulated Bank of China on its 110th anniversary, affirmed the 

good performance achieved by Bank of China Brunei in recent years, and thanked Bank 

of Brunei China for its strong support for the Embassy's Spring Seedling Action and 

other work. Both parties also exchanged views on Brunei's macroeconomic situation 

and other subject on the discussion.  
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